
From: Matthew Messbarger <Matthew.Messbarger@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 3:13 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: ISAAB/ISHRAB membership 
  
Hi Steve, 
I attended the annual meeting in Springfield of the Illinois State Historic Records Advisory 
Board (ISHRAB) of which I am a participating member in my capacity as archival specialist 
for the Office of the City Clerk. The meeting was held on February 22.  
  
ISHRAB provides a travel stipend to attend the meeting for all members. After the meeting I 
reported my mileage for the trip to and from Springfield and on Friday, March 29 I received 
a check in the amount of $281.40 from the State of Illinois.  
  
Sincerely, 
  

 

Matt Messbarger | Archival Specialist 

matthew.messbarger@cityofchicago.org 

121 N. LaSalle St, Room #107 | Chicago IL, 60602  
(312) 744-7743 direct  

  
www.chicityclerk.com  
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